
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Receives Noble Bani Hassan Emirate’s Sheikhs and
Dignitaries’ Delegation

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers Alliance, received a delegation of

sheikhs and dignitaries from the noble Bani Hassan Emirate, led by the esteemed Emir Hussein Al

Ali Al Mohammed Al-Hasnawi. The meeting addressed the latest political and social developments

in Iraq and the significant role of tribes in the Iraqi landscape. H.E. reaffirmed that Iraqi

tribes remain one of the most vital pillars of society and commended the active presence of

tribal leaders in both executive and legislative authorities.

H.E. called for supporting the agricultural sector, emphasizing its importance in diversifying

income sources and achieving food security. H.E. stressed the need to provide farmers with

seeds, fertilizers, fuel, and prompt disbursement of their dues, considering this a priority on

par with employee salaries.

H.E. also underscored the importance of advancing the government’s developmental and service-

oriented agenda, noting that the delivery of services plays a crucial role in strengthening

citizens' connection to the political system.


